
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, November 1, 2021 5:00:05 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Sue Pellant
Submission Time: Nov 1 2021 4:14PM
Email: suepellant@outlook.com
Telephone: 208-861-2201
Address: 1072 N Elkriver Way
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "Dear PUC, I oppose the sale of Eagle Water Company to Suez. The magnitude of 
the rate increase is prohibitive. Our bills will skyrocket quickly and especially those on fixed 
incomes will struggle to the point of hardship. With increases occurring on all fronts in our 
economy, our water bills should not be subjected to a significant increase that will occur over 
future years. Also, we lose local control of our precious water to a company who has a 
reputation of poor customer service, poor maintenance, and managing from afar. There are 
other options available than Suez. Please reconsider the sale to Suez and find a different, 
viable, and reasonable solution that benefits Eagle customers and not allow a huge, foreign 
company to inflict exorbitant price increases and hardship for many in the community. Thank 
you, Sue Pellant"

------

mailto:Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov
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From: PUC Consumer Complaints <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, October 30, 2021 11:00 AM
To: ConsumerComplaintsWeb <ConsumerComplaintsWeb@puc.idaho.gov>
Subject: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb

The following complaint was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Ernie Lee
Submission Time: Oct 30 2021 10:42AM
Email: red7fifty@gmail.com
Telephone: 408-205-1018
Address: 123 S Cooksom Ave
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water

Contacted Utility: No

Comment: "I REJECT Suez attempt to Buy Eagle Water. As a property investor/manager in Boise and 
Eagle, I have seen FIRST HAND, how the take over of Boise Water by Suez, has resulted in Terrible 
Customer Service and Very High Increase of Water Prices to Boise Customers. Keep FOREIGN owned 
companies OUT of Idaho Property owners! This is another Sell OUT attempt, to take over and to 
destroy what is remaining of our Great Nation. "

------
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From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 1:00:05 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Elisabeth Ratcliff
Submission Time: Nov 2 2021 12:36PM
Email: elisabethratcliff@msn.com
Telephone: 208-321-1091
Address: 6121 N FOUNTAIN LN
GARDEN CITY, ID 83714-1283

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "Do the citizens of Treasure Valley realize that their water source is controlled by a 
French corporation with tentacles controlling more and more of this planet's water? Garden 
City owns its water and I'm happy to pay for it! "

------
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